
Public Outreach committee minutes of May 2, 2014

The meeting was attended by Natalie Wolf, Peg Conway, Ray Warren, Bill Doering, Tom Muething, and 
Village Manager Scot Lahrmer.

Chair Natalie Wolf called the meeting to order at 3:30PM. The minutes of September 17, 2013 were 
approved.  Ms Wolf asked for an update to the ICRC contract discussion of the previous meeting. 
Vendors are still being reviewed to record council meetings.

The subject of the May 2 meeting was discussion of Electric Aggregation and the most effective means of
educating and notifying residents.  The committee agreed that the most important aspect of the 
message was that residents who are already participating in Amberley’s aggregation program take no 
action.  A Call Safe message would be sent to all residents and a follow up letter with more details and 
F.A.Qs. would be sent as well. The letter would be published on the Village website.

No official action was taken by the committee.

New Business

Peg Conway suggested a Town Hall meeting be scheduled for the fall. All being in agreement that this 
would be an effective way to update residents, Scot Lahrmer said he would look into tentative dates and 
location.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:14 PM.

Natalie Wolf


